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To Whom It May Concern,
I'm writing to oppose the 2018 Assistance & Access Bill.

The difficulties encryption poses to law enforcement is not strong enough reason to
compromise the safety, security and privacy of 24 million Australian citizens.

Australians need not be compromised by oppressive legislature, a slippery slope in the
hands of ever-changing government and those in power with vested interests.

No companies or individuals should be required to break the privacy protections of
millions of Australians for the sake of adding more criminals to the prison system that
could be irrespectively. The proposed bill, with reference to the steady
privatisation/monetisation of the prison system in particular, offers even less solace for
whistle-blowers and other vulnerable citizens.

The proposed changes will weaken the safety, security and privacy for millions of
respectable, law-abiding Australians, and | for one implore they be rejected.

Yours Sincerely,
Kellie

Concerned Australian citizen



